
 

 

 

Camberwell Girls Grammar School 
Council Appointment - Expression of Interest 
 
Camberwell Girls Grammar School (CGGS) is a leading independent school that has been educating young 
women for over 100 years. Offering an innovative and diverse curriculum, delivered by highly skilled and 
passionate staff, the school's vision is to be a leader and innovator in the education of girls, dedicated to 
fostering a passion for learning and building a more just and sustainable world. We are committed to child 
safety and have zero tolerance of child abuse. 
 
We are currently inviting expressions of interest to join the CGGS Council to fill an upcoming vacancy. The 
CGGS Council invites membership from within and external to the school community and seeks to maintain a 
breadth and balance of key skill-sets, perspectives and gender.  
 
In filling the vacancy, it would be ideal although not essential if the successful candidate has skill, experience, 
and background in one of the following areas that would align with our medium to long term strategic plans 
and further enhance current Council skillsets. 
 

• IT, in particular, IT risk management, IT in pursuit of educational and operational excellence, and IT 
in its broader sense in the world of the future 

• Fundraising and Community Engagement 
• Marketing and Communications 
• Leadership in Innovation 

 
The CGGS Council meets twice a term, on a Monday evening at 7pm (8 meetings per annum). Council 
members who also participate in a sub-committee meet up to five times a year. Additional meetings and 
functions are convened as necessary. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a member of the CGGS Council please submit a completed nomination 
form and your CV to the Company Secretary, via email to financeops@cggs.vic.edu.au by 5:00pm on Friday 9 
December 2022. 
 
All submissions will be reviewed by the Nominations Committee and will be kept strictly confidential. Short 
listed applicants will be invited to attend an interview with the Nominations Committee early in 2023 and a 
recommendation will then be made to the CGGS Council. All applicants will be informed of the outcome of 
their application. 
 
 
Dr Nikita Weickhardt 
Council Chair 
 
11 November 2022 
  



 

 

 

CAMBERWELL ANGLICAN GIRLS' GRAMMAR SCHOOL 

FORM OF NOMINATION FOR ELECTION AS A COUNCILLOR 

 
 
 
name of member of the School  
 
 
NOMINATES 
 
 
name of nominee  
 
of 

 

address of nominee 

to be a member of the Council of Camberwell Anglican Girls' Grammar School. 
 
 
DATED:  
 
 
Signed by 

 

name of member of School 

 
I accept the above nomination to be a member of the Council of Camberwell Anglican Girls' Grammar 
School. I agree and acknowledge that if I am appointed as a Councillor, I will become a member of the 
School and be bound by the Constitution of the School. 
 

 

DATED: 

 

 

Signed by the Nominee 


